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Office of the President 
June 17, 2008 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

NAMING OF UNIVERSITY ALBERT B. CHANDLER HOSPITAL CHAPEL -- 
MYRA LEIGH TOBIN CHAPEL 

 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees approve naming the chapel in the new Albert B. 
Chandler Hospital the “Myra Leigh Tobin Chapel.” 
 
Background:  The new Albert B. Chandler Hospital currently under construction will contain a 
chapel constructed for the spiritual care and serene retreat of patients and visitors and will offer 
an artful and beautiful space for quiet meditation or solitude as well as religious services. 
 
Ms. Myra Leigh Tobin is a UK alumna and member of the Board of Trustees of the University of 
Kentucky.  She is Chair of the Academic Affairs Committee as well as a member of the 
Executive, Investment, and University Health Care Committees.  She has been closely involved 
in both the design and development process for the new Albert B. Chandler Hospital as well as 
the creation of the Arts in Healthcare program at UK. 
 
In recognition of Myra Leigh Tobin’s many contributions to the University of Kentucky, a 
proposal was submitted to name the new chapel the “Myra Leigh Tobin Chapel.” 
 
The Committee on Naming University Buildings has reviewed the request and recommends 
approval.  The Executive Vice President for Health Affairs supports this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


